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MAY CLASS SCHEDULE
Every Wednesday
6:20 - 7:10pm Juniors Beginners
7:10 - 8:00pm Juniors Advanced
8:00 - 8:50pm Black Belt Academy

Every Friday
6:00 - 6:25pm Little Dragons
6:30 - 7:20pm Juniors Beginners
7:25 - 8:15pm Juniors Advanced
8:20 - 9:10pm Adults

Every Sunday
4:00 - 5:00pm Focus Session TBD

JUNIOR AND LITTLE DRAGONS 
TAEKWONDO CLASSES RESTART!!

Finally after 117 days of further national Finally after 117 days of further national 
lockdown, Phoenix Taekwondo classes returned on lockdown, Phoenix Taekwondo classes returned on 
Wednesday April 14th. Wednesday April 14th. For April, we saw the return 
of our Little Dragons, Beginner Juniors and Advanced 
Juniors. Our first week of classes saw almost 100 
members participating across all the classes including 
many new starters. In addition, we also managed 
to run dedicated Sunday focus sessions for Sport 
Taekwondo, Black-Belt Dan Grading Preparation 
and a ‘New Poomsae’ (Patterns) session, that were 
all well attended. Unfortunately, adults group classes 
were still not allowed in April so we continued online 
classes. However, for May we will be welcoming 
back our adult members as well, following the 
latest  guidelines published by the Government,  
the Department of Culture, Media & Sport 
(DCMS), Sport England and other Home Nation 
bodies via our NGB British Taekwondo.   We look 
forward to  a slow return to complete normal 
Taekwondo training in the  next few months.

May 9th Sun: Focus Session: Sport Taekwondo

May 13th Thurs: Adults Online Zoom

May 2nd Sun: Focus Session: Poomsae

May 16th Sun: Focus Session: Grading Syllabus

May 21st Fri: Adult Classes restart

May 19th Weds: Black Belt Academy

May 23rd Sun: Focus Session: Dan Grading Prep

May 30th Sun: Focus Session: TBD

UPCOMING EVENTS
IMPORTANT DATES
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Since we can’t have parents/spectators inside the class under the present restrictions, 
we cannot use our normal club brochure to pass around to new starters and their 

parents. Therefore, we have designed some lovely new shiny promotional 
brochures for the club. These have been created for new-starters so 

parents can take them away to keep and learn all about the club. 

This Months Little Dragons Tae-Yong 
Award Winners!

Congratulations to this month’s Tae-Yong 
award winners, Eilidh and Amelie!  
.....and just ignore the big Black Belt who 

photo-bombed the photos this month 
:-) 
Who will it be next month? 

Welcoming our Recent Little Dragon Graduates!

A Brand New Glossy Club Portfolio Brochure 
for All New Starters to Take Away and Keep

Welcoming our latest graduates from the Phoenix Little Dragons into the Phoenix Juniors ‘live’ this 
month - 117 days after graduating on Zoom)! Congratulations to Harrison, Alex, Alex, Daryk, Isaac, 
Liam, Thea and Max. All graduates received their unique Tae-Yong Graduation badge (to go on the 
right hand side front of your uniform!). We hope to be graduating some more Little Dragons in May!

If you are interested in having a look, the PDF file is now available for you on the Phoenix Taekwondo website at:  
www.phoenixtaekwondo.net/downloads/PhoenixTaekwondoPortfolio2021.pdf

Introducing Our New 
Tae-Yong Selfie Frame!
Now that we are back to live 
classes for our Little Dragons, 
we have finished up our Tae-
Yong award certificates we 
were running under Lockdown. 
Instead, we have gone with 
something more spectacular! 
We have introduced our GIANT 
Tae-Yong  Selfie frame for the 
best performing Little Dragon 
in each class! Try you best and 
get the chance to photo-bomb!


